Agenda Ibem 20 (ii)



## LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL

13 September 2019

To Whom it May Concern

Dear Sirs

Thank you for taking the time to present your ideas to the Economic Development & Planning Committee earlier this year. I am writing to offer Ledbury Town Council's enthusiastic support for the principal of a Community Garden for Ledbury.

Whilst we cannot make comment regarding the suitability of any specific site before an application is made, as a committee we believe that significant benefits coulde be delivered to those with learning disabilities, mental health issues and dementia.

The concept certainly appears to be consistent with the Council's Town Plan and as such we await more detailed proposals with interest.

Yours faithfully

Angie Price Town Clerk Ledbury Town Council